FREE & REDUCED PRICE MEAL APPLICATION

Applications for free and reduced meals must be completed each school year.
If you qualified for free or reduced meals at the end of the 2019-2020 school year, this
status expires on September 30, 2020.

Go to www.mymealtime.com to complete the online Application

Completing your Free and Reduced Application

_ online simplifies the process and expedites the
%mMeaﬁ_ime review of your application by the Business Office.
Notification regarding the determination of your

application will be mailed to you within 10 business
days.

What if | applied last year?

YOU NEED TO REAPPLY. If you already have a MealTime profile, you may login and select Free and
Reduced Application and follow the wizard to create your application.

What if | never applied before?

If you are new to MealTime, select Create Profile. Once you have setup your profile, you may
complete the steps for the Free and Reduced Applications. You will need your child’s first name and

student ID number. If you have more than one child attending the district, you can “Add” students to
the same profile.

Things to Remember

Only ONE application per household is required.
Only those households wishing to apply for free or reduced meals must complete the application.

If you are having trouble completing the online application you may contact the District Business

Office at 732- 572-2289 x 2507

Even if you are not picking up meals during the fully remote schedule, completion of the

application by September 30, 2020 is critical to keep your status for the 2020-2021 school year.
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